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ILLINOIS STATE UNIVERSITY 

PRESIDENT 

Professor Robert Sutherland 
Chairman, Academic Senate 
illinois State University 

Dear Professor Sutherland: 

FOUND£DIN 1857 
BLOOMINGTON-NORMAL 61761 

May 6, 1974 

The faculty of the Department of Speech Pathology and Audiology recommends that 
the University Speech and Hearing Clinic be renamed the Eckelmann-Taylor Speech 
and Hearing Clinic to honor the contributions made by Dr. Dorathy Eckelmann, 
Emeritus Professor of Speech, and the late Dr. Glenn Taylor, Professor of Speech. 
The Department proposes to install an appropriate plaque in Fairchild Hall identify­
ing the area now being used for the Clinic. We concur in this recommendation. 

According to the regulations of the Board of Regents, "the President, after consultation 
with members of the university community, shall make a confidential report to the 
members of the Board of the name being proposed. • • tt In view of the difficulty of 
keeping the matter confidential while meeting the spirit of the regulation concerning 
consultation, we would like this matter to be considered informally at the next meet­
in~ of the nxecutive Committee of the Academic Senate. If there are no objections 
by the Executive Committee, we shall transmit the recommendation to the Board of 
Regents. 

Respectfully, 

Gene A. Budig 

aj 

cc: Dean Belshe 
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